March 16, 1981

Dr. P. Svajian
524 3Rd Street
Brooklyn, New York 11215
Dear Dr. Svajian:

Thankyyou for your kind donation of $35.00 (thirty-five dollars)
for altar flowers for St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral. Slch generosity
truly must be a reflection of an Armenian family devoted to their Church.

May the Lord bless and keep you,

Hrant Gadarigian
Administrator
St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral
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